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IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

May 3, 2024 

TWO KINGSTREE HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS SET TO PARTICIPATE IN STEM 
SIGNING DAY AT THE STATE CAPITOL 

 High school seniors from across the state will be celebrated for their decision to pursue 
STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics) education at technical programs, 
two- and four-year colleges and universities. Just like signing days for athletes, these honorees 
will sign a letter of intent to pursue their STEM goals at the annual STEM Signing Day. 

  Representing Williamsburg County School District for STEM Signing Day on May 8, 
2024, at the S.C. State House will be Maurice McCrea and Elise Phillips of Kingstree High 
School, both will major in STEM majors while in college.   The event will be filled with 
exciting activities for the students, including meeting and taking pictures with several 
distinguished individuals, such as Ellen Weaver, State Superintendent of Education, and officials 
from BMW Manufacturing, Nucor Steele, Ingevity, and Boeing.  STEM education is critical to 
the success of our students and our community, and we are excited to support these students as 
they embark on their STEM journey. 

  STEM Signing Day is an important initiative that celebrates and encourages the pursuit 
of STEM education, which is vital to the future of the country's workforce and economic growth. 
We congratulate all the honorees and wish them success in their future STEM pursuits. 
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